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Print
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 8:10 AM
From: Peter Ingalsbe <pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>
To: Terry and Lisa Sanford <tsanford@stny.rr.com>
Ce: Michelle Gmail <farmingtontownclerk@gmail.com>, Marcy Daniels <mdaniels@farmingtonny.org>, Ron Brand

Gmail <ribplans@gmail.com=, John Robortella <jrobortella@rochester.rr.com=>

Subject: RE: 7-Megawatt Solar Farm
Thank you for your comments, we will add your email to the file.

Supervisor Ingalsbe

From: Terry and Lisa Sanford [mailto:tsanford@stny.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 7:50 AM

To: Peter Ingalsbe <pingalsbe@farmingtonny.org>
Subject: 7-Megawatt Solar Farm

Dear Mr. Ingalsbe,

| would like to inform the nay sayers for the above
mentioned project that they may seek out alternative
energy sources available today. Visit us in Steuben
County if you find yourself uncomfortable with solar
panels in your back yard, which lie close to the ground
and motionless. Here in Canisteo, NY we are looking at
a project for 2019-20 which will install 120 windmills
measuring from 400 to 600 feet in height. North of us in
Cohocton and Howard there are presently a dozen or so
400’ towers each, and a few shorter windmills
constructed in Jasper. My message being, it could be
worse. Would love to see solar our back yard rather than
wind.
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Regards,

Terry Sanford
Canisteo, NY
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